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November 3, 2015 

      REVISED LETTER 

 

Judy Hall & Heather Hall 

6722 Pine Creek Ct 

McLean VA 22101 

 

VIA EMAIL: jhall63795@cox.net 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 893 Hall Avenue  

 

Dear Judy & Heather Hall: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 20, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended following to the City Council: 

 

1)  release this property from the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Program;  

2)  grant to January 20, 2016 to bring the front door into compliance, patch any holes on the     

garage and post address on garage; and  

3)  grant an extension to June 1, 2016 for the exterior peeling paint; and; Now, Therefore, Be It 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

November 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Johnathan Gaulke 
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